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To the South African Philosophical Community, 

Last year I wrote a book review about The Second Sexism with my colleague 
Ward Jones, which was published in Hypatia. While I have apologised privately 
to Professor Benatar, I feel as though I also need to publicly apologise for, and 
retract, the personal attack that was made at the end of that review. Although the 
book is certainly challenging to me on a philosophical level, and I stand by the 
philosophical challenges made in the review, the personal attack at the end of the 
review in question was both unprofessional and unacceptable, and I am sorry for 
the part I played in allowing it to be published. 

 Sincerely, 

 Lindsay Kelland 

 


